
Official slams US approval of
bill banning PLO members from
entering America
Secretary-General of the Executive Committee of the Palestine
Liberation  Organization  (PLO),  Hussein  al-Sheikh  said  on
Thursday that the US pproval of a bill to ban the entry of
members  of  the  Palestine  Liberation  Organization  into  the
United States of America is a ‘dangerous decision.’

The PLO official took to his official page on X, formerly
known as Twitter, to the slam the decision towards ‘the sole
legitimate representative of the Palestinian people.’

“The US House of Representatives’ approval of a bill to ban
the entry of members of the Palestine Liberation Organization
into the United States of America is a dangerous decision
towards the sole legitimate representative of the Palestinian
people,” he said. “We consider it a decision that harms the
rights  of  our  Palestinian  people  and  goes  beyond  the
international  position  that  recognizes  these  rights  and
recognizes  the  organization  as  the  sole  legitimate
representative  of  the  Palestinian  people.”

“This  requires  a  response  and  clarification  from  the  US
administration,” he demanded.
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